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Testimony in support of the  

Department of Environmental Quality to study the risks and  

Issues relating to earthquake-induced inhalation. 

 

 

I am extremely concerned about the dangers of gases and 

toxic flumes coming from the different tanks that are in the 

industrial areas of Portland. This needs immediate research. 

in order to safeguard the residents of our city. 

 

The Oregonian had an important article that I had read about 

how serious and deadly it could be in the event of a 9 or 10 magnitude earthquake. 

 

Please support passing bill 4044. 

 

Mindy Miller 

 


